



	 	 

 Welcome to the Chapel of the Incarnate Word


What you need to know before attending a wedding in the Chapel:


Masks: A mandatory mask mandate is suspended at this time. However, 
we ask that if a guest is not vaccinated, they wear a mask at all times while 
in the Chapel of the Incarnate Word.  Anyone exhibiting the common 
COVID symptoms must not enter the Chapel of the Incarnate Word.


Physical Distancing: Individuals and group attendees independent of 
other family or work groups are asked to self-distance themselves in 
accordance with current CDC guidelines for Places of Worship, staying at 
least 3 feet distance from those who do not live in the same household.


Sign of Peace: During the Sign of Peace, do not hug, shake hands, etc.; 
rather, greet each other with a simple nod or other gesture.


Holy Communion. Guests are asked to approach the minister in a single 
file, maintaining a safe distance between yourself and those around you. 
(Hand sanitizer is available, and those approaching the minister are asked 
to sanitize their hands.) Guests should return to their place, maintaining 
safe distance from others. The Eucharist is offered under one species, and 
Communion is taken on the hand only, i.e., not on the tongue.


Please note: until further notice, capacity in the Chapel is limited to 250 
persons.


Regards,


Sr. Mary Henry, CCVI

Administrator
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